
  

Ref. No.   

SUBMS/DSW/2022/CCE/09/22 

            

         Dated: September 22, 2022  

  

Please be informed that the Shoolini Voice Master Club Induction Program is scheduled for 

30th September 2022, at Cineplex Hall from 5:30 to 6:30 pm. The Dean of Student Welfare will 

preside over the event. 

All SVM members are cordially invited to participate and contribute to making this event a 

memorable success. Your presence and support will be greatly appreciated. 

For more information and registration details, please contact the Dean of Student Welfare's 

office.  

 

DEAN STUDENT WELFARE  

  

  

Copy for information and necessary action forwarded to:  

1. All Deans/ Directors/ HoS Shoolini University.  

2. Secretary to Vice Chancellor for the information of the latter.  

  

 
DEAN STUDENT WELFARE  

  

  


